
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 6 ending 14th October 2022 

Y4 @ DEMON DENTIST, THE OPERA HOUSE  
Last week Year 4 went on their first trip out of the year to 
watch Demon Dentist at the Opera House in Manchester.  
Here is a great review from one of our students: 
 
“As soon as I got into school the morning of the trip, I could tell 
everyone was excited. We boarded the coach and when we 
started driving everyone started screaming.  
Everyone cheered when we got to the theatre and when we 
got off we were taken our seats. After what seemed like a long 
wait, the show finally started! Hurray! 
Over the course of the first half there was a lot of action with 
the main character being Alfie. 
The second half was a little bit scary but I was fine. 
It was sad when it ended but it is always sad when something 
ends. 
We went back to the coach and came back to school.” 
THE END                     Gregory A – 4SH 
 

  
 
AFTERSCHOOL CLUBS 
PSCLclubs:  https://primaryscl.coordinate.cloud/project/332

40 £5.00 per session 

BHPS clubs www.parentpay.com at £3.00 per session 
Front Row Music clubs www.parentpay.com at £6.50  
BHPS teams (Girls/Boys Football Team, Boys Basketball, Girls 
Netball & Wednesday NO BARRIERS Club)  
Places will roll over and continue free of charge. 
ParentPay will open for bookings from Monday 17th Oct 
@ 4.30pm - until Friday 4th November. 
 
NEW WINTER MENU ON LUNCHOUND starting 31st OCTOBER 
Don’t forget there will be a new menu available on 
Lunchhound starting Monday 31st October. This will be a 
3week rolling menu. Please correct your choices if you have 
booked forward. New choices include: 

• Cheesy bean pitta pockets 

• Chicken pie & mash potato 

• Tomato & mozzarella tart 
Plus all the firm favourites including Fish & chips!  
This can be viewed in full via the school website: 
PARENTS >>> Lunchhound – School Dinner Menus >>> 
Broadstone Hall Autumn Winter 2022 
 
 

Welcome to the Broadstone Hall 

Primary School Newsletter! 

 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE: 
Another busy week! Well done to our Y5&6 Boys Football 
Team taking part in the first round of the Metro Cup and our 
Y5&6 Girls taking part in the High 5 Netball Tournament! We 
are proud of you for your resilience. We look forward to 
more opportunities in the future.  
Don’t forget next week is half term. We will be back Monday 
31st October @ 8.55am. 
Mr Taylor 

 
Who are FOB – “Friends of Broadstone” 
For everybody who is unsure or doesn’t know who we are; 
Friends of Broadstone (FOB) is a volunteer-run fundraising 
body for Broadstone Hall Primary School. We are made up of 
parents, carers and staff from across the school. All parents, 
carers and staff are automatically part of FOB from the 
moment they join the school and are welcome to vote at the 
meetings. We would love it for each and every one of you to 
be actively involved in any capacity that you can and help us 
enrich the children’s experience here at Broadstone Hall 
Primary School. 
STOP THE PRESS! We are really excited to be able to FINALLY 
have our first face to face FOB meeting since before COVID.  
*FOB Meeting - 14th November 6.45pm in School Hall* 
We would love to welcome all of our current FOB supporters, 
plus anyone who would like to find out more about what we 
do and how you can get involved in helping out.  
We have opportunities to help out at the odd event or sign 
up for a more hands on role on a regular basis. There is 
always loads to do, and lots more we could do! 
December in particular is a really exciting and busy month for 
FOB fundraising activity and we will be looking for as much 
help as we can! 
We look forward to seeing you all on 14th! 
 
FOB Crazy Bad Hair Day 21st October 
The bottle donations were OUSTANDING today! We thank-
you for your huge generosity – make sure you attend out 
Christmas Fair on 14th December to win it all back on the 
Bottle Tombola! 
FOB Halloween Discos 1st November 

EYFS/KS1 4.45-5.45pm (sadly not Nursery) 

KS2 6.30-7.30pm 

£3 per entry - payment made via ParentPay ONLY. 
We cannot accept cash payment at the door unfortunately, 
although pre-payment can be made up until 4.30pm on the 
day. 

***PLEASE PUT GUARDIANS NAME & EMERGENCY CONTACT 

NUMBER IN NOTES SECTION (H&S REQUIREMENT)*** 

From the FOB Board 
Jennifer, Liane, Catherine, Rachel and Amy 
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STAR OF THE WEEK: 
 
Reception  
RJA Lincoln B - working really hard to improve his listening 
and trying hard in class 
RLR Kayan L for having a huge smile and such a positive 
attitude.   
RBW Jude A - Jude has been an absolute star. He is always 
ready and tries hard in everything he does. He has also been 
a wonderful friend to others this week. Well done!   
Year 1: 
1CH Aubrey P-W for being such a kind, helpful girl, always 
including other children.  
1CR Hamza A for great resilience in his learning and 
attitude.   
Class 1/2 Rosie T has had a fantastic week, trying super hard 
with all her work!  
Year 2: 
2MK Evie-Rose G: For extra effort when sounding out her 
sounds 
2CB Penny P - For showing resilience and positivity with her 
work both in and out of school.  
Year 3: 
3VH Ismaeel S for working hard to be ready, respectful and 
safe and also for working hard to build his resilience.   
3ZA Adesiree O for always working hard and following 
school rules.  
3DM Aiden M - He has been on task all week and has always 
been ready. He has worked well in pairs and with group 
work. I have been looking out for Always children and this 
week I have awarded Aiden his Always badge in assembly. 
Year: 4 
4FM Aaron S for making a fantastic effort to be ready, 
respectful and safe all week! Well done!  
4EE Charlie P for his work ethic, enthusiasm & resilience 
4SH Lily B for coming out of her shell a bit more and 
generally being a star pupil.  
Year 5: 
5RT Ella W for truly doing her best in every lesson & all her 
downtime. Well done for being a superstar! 
5TL Beau N for helping her classmates and shoulder partner 
during English.  

5LK Mia H - This is because she always tries so hard and 
shows all our school values every day.  
Year 6:  
6AB Matthew T -Matthew has worked hard in all lessons, 
particularly maths, and demonstrated a resilient attitude. 
6KH Lexy W for trying her best and displaying a great work 
ethic all week! 
6ZW Ethan P for fantastic attitudes to learning in all subjects 
and supporting his classmates. 
 

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception RICC 
RJA Freya D  -  great attempts with early reading and 

keeping on trying to get it right 
RLR Elliot D “Resilient” for always trying hard when faced 

with a challenge 
Kayden T-S “Co-operative” for having a positive attitude 

learning and for being a huge help at tidy up time 
RBW Elijah J-G “Independent” - Elijah is really becoming 

independent in his scissor skills. He has listened carefully and 
had a really good go this week and is much more confident 

to cut independently in our provision.  
Year 1: 
1CH Thomas R for writing sentences independently and 
being super resilient.  
1CR Layton F for using finger spaces independently 
Class 1/2 Beaux S Beaux has shown a tremendous 
improvement with her handwriting this week during his 
story and book review.  Well done Beaux! 
Year 2: 
2MK Violet A: For super editing and improving in her 
instructions. 
2CB Luna W for fantastic presentation in her work and a 

wonderful set of instructions.   
Year 3: 
3VH Isabelle A for lovely language when describing a 

character from our story "Stone Age Boy".   
3ZA Aayat F for writing some fantastic similes 
3DM Peaches T - She has been trying so hard with her 
writing across all subjects and I am very proud of her effort. 
Year: 4 
4FM Ella S for writing a brilliant informal, chatty diary entry 

about Gangster Granny's suspicious behaviour.   
4EE Georgia McN – for editing, spelling & beautiful 
handwriting. 
4SH Francesca B for an excellent standard of writing in every 
piece of work throughout the half term.  
Year 5: 
5RT Josh M great attitude, great piece of writing today 
5TL Verity MacL-I for a very well written balanced 
argument.   

5LK Lizzy L for writing a balanced argument about Twist of 
Gold with a really strong and clear structure.   
Year 6: 
6AB Landen T - Landen has worked hard this week to 
produce an interesting persuasive brochure. 
6KH Lily Mae P for working really hard on her persuasive 
language features.  
6ZW Amelia H for using a great range of persuasive 
techniques!  

 

 

 

VERY IMPORTANT - PLEASE NOTE 
NEW PE/GAMES TIMETABLE STARTING AFTER HALF TERM 31st OCTOBER 2022 – GYMNASTICS (IN THE HALL) 

 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

4FM 3VH 4EE 1-2LJ 3DB 

6AB 1CR 6KH 3ZA 5RT 

5TL 2CB 2MK 5LK 1CH 

4SH 6ZW Reception  Reception  

N.B.*  PE KIT: Children still come to school in their PE kit. White t-shirt, black shorts or leggings and bare feet in the Hall 
N.B.** Reception children: No PE kit needed until after Christmas. They will do PE in their uniform & bare feet 

 
 


